
  

 

 

Monday 23 March 2020 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

Due to the announcement from the Prime Minister that in 48 hours NZ will be at Alert Level 4, 

Sacred Heart School will be closed from tomorrow Tuesday 24th March until at least the beginning of 

Term 2. 

 

We have been preparing for this eventuality and the staff will email you with some links and ideas 

for your children to do at home. 

 

Please take this Alert level seriously as that will hopefully mean that we can break the chain of 

transmission and we will be able to return to normal quicker. 

 

Please be kind to each other and your neighbours particularly the elderly and those living alone. 

 

Take care of yourselves and we will hopefully see you at the beginning of Term 2 on April 28th. 

 

God bless 

 

Liz 

 


